Lake Lorman Corporation
108 Westline Drive
Madison, Mississippi 39110

Madison County Board of Supervisors
P.O. 608
Canton, MS 39046

RE:  Support of Proposed Millage Increase Requested by
Southwest Madison County Fire Protection District

To Whom it May Concern:

Representatives of Southwest Madison County Fire Protection District (Fire District) at
the March 2025 regular meeting of the board of directors (Directors) of Lake Lorman
Corporation, informed Directors about the Fire District’s proposed request for a four (4)
millage point increase in ad valorem taxes. Lake Lorman’s Directors understand the
proposed tax increase is needed in order to continue the Fire District’s ongoing
improvement of fire protection and related services in its area of operations.
Improvements to those services since the new fire station was constructed have been
substantial. They are very much appreciated.

Lake Lorman’s Directors unanimously support the Fire District’s requested millage
increase. Your support of the Fire District’s proposed millage increase is respectfully

requested.

Thank you for your attention to this.

Sincgrely, (//p

Lewis Deel, President

Copy: Lake Lorman Corporation Board of Directors (via email)
Southwest Madison County Fire Protection District



